
 

RFB for Moyock Service District Ditch Maintenance 

Date: April 10, 2024 

To: Prospective Bidders 

From: Crystal Owens, Contract Purchasing Agent, Currituck County 

Subject:  Addendum No. 2 to RFB for Moyock Service District Ditch Maintenance 

This addendum serves as formal notification regarding the cancellation of the Request for Bid 
(RFB) for the Moyock Service District Ditch Maintenance project. 

Reason for Cancellation: After careful evaluation, we have determined the need to rework the 
scope of the project. As a result, the original RFB is no longer applicable. 

All prospective bidders will be notified of the revised solicitation. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation during this process. 


